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SUMMARY 

Enacts interstate Nurse Licensure Compact. Permits Oregon State Board of Nursing to disclose 
specified information to Interstate Commission of Nurse Licensure Compact Administrators. 
Exempts individuals practicing nursing in this state under compact from restrictions on use of 
titles. Allows board to establish account to meet financial obligations imposed on State of 
Oregon as result of participation in compact. Continuously appropriates moneys from account to 
board for specified purpose. 

Enacts Interstate Medical Licensure Compact. Permits Oregon Medical Board to disclose 
specified information to Interstate Medical Licensure Compact Commission. Exempts individuals 
practicing medicine in this state under compact from restrictions on use of titles. Allows board to 
establish account to meet financial obligations imposed on State of Oregon as result of 
participation in compact. Continuously appropriates moneys from account to board for specified 
purpose. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure disciplinary or investigatory information provided 
to the Interstate Commission for its database of licensed physicians or shared between member 
boards. 

If the public records were instead subject to mandatory disclosure under public records law, the 
public could learn additional information regarding disciplinary or investigatory actions taken by 
other states. 


